
 

Welcome   
SRO Stuart Annin 

Safety continues to be a commitment 
from both Broward County Public 
Schools and the City of Plantation. 
Officer Stuart Annin will be our full-
time SRO this year!   Stop by and 
welcome him to PPE!     

 
SINGLE POINT ENTRY 

As a reminder, all visitors MUST have 
a valid photo ID and go through the 
STAR system in the front office to 
enter the school.  Badges must be 
worn at all times during school hours. 

 
JCC CAMPUS MONITOR 

The JCC aftercare provider hired Yul 
Buzon as a Campus Monitor to help 
keep our students attending JCC safe.   
His main job is to provide an extra set 
of eyes and ears and to monitor the 
interior and perimeter of our building.  
Way to go JCC!   

 

 

Monthly Code Red Drills have been mandated for all 
schools by the State of Florida to ensure the safety of 
our students and staff. The Code Red DRILL for August 

has now been completed.  Please discuss the 
experience with your child and contact your child’s 

teacher if your child needs additional support.  Thank 
YOU!   
 

   WHAT PARENTS CAN DO TO HELP: 
• In the event of an emergency, monitor Emergency Broadcast 

System or local media (TV, radio, etc.) 
• Realize school sites have a priority in local Emergency Agency 

Plans and your child(ren) are likely to have better access to 
emergency services on school campus than in any other locations. 

• Keep Emergency lines OPEN since they are used for emergency 
communication. 

• Be sure emergency contact information is updated and current.  A 
picture ID is required when signing out your child. 

 
 

                                              

                       CODE RED Drills 
  

 As a reminder, there is no supervision 
before 7:25am.  Students are allowed 
on school campus if they are eating 
breakfast in the cafeteria.  All other 
students may arrive on campus at 
7:40am and sit in the hallway outside 
of their classroom.   

        IDENTIFICATION BADGES    
All students, staff, and visitors MUST 
wear identification badges. Students 
currently are using temporary badges.  
Please ensure your child is at school for 
Fall Picture Day on August 23, 2018 to 
take a photograph for his/her new id 
badge.  

                  ONLINE FORMS 

Make sure you complete all school 
forms, so that we have current 
emergency contact information 
through the following link: 
browardschools.com/bts. 

SAFETY IS OUR #1 PRIORITY 
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